
1  

December 6, 2024 
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The 2025 Honoring Our Veterans Calendar is  printed and will be distributed one per        

residence on December 14th and 15th, 9:00—4:00 in the Tribal Council Room.   

Thank you to all the Veterans and family of Veterans who contributed photos to include in 

the calendar. Special thank you to James Ebelacker for many of the background photos tak-

en during his military service.   

Also, thank you to  Governor Chavarria, Tribal Council and Tribal Administrator for appropriating the fund-

ing for the calendar and Veterans Day Events.  Also, much appreciation for Walter Dasheno’s leadership in 

meetings and planning of events, Jolene Nelson for designing the calendar, Heather Dasheno for designing 

the dinner invitations and Heather and Tenika Dasheno for volunteering their assistance during the       

dinner.  Also, thank you to the departments who provided support including the Library, Senior Center, 

Adult Care,  Custodians, Self-Governance and Procurement.  All worked together to show respect and 

acknowledge our Veterans. 

The calendar is in gratitude to the Veterans of Santa Clara Pueblo. 
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